
 
 

 

2011 JBLC Beach Representative Election Notice 

 

Every beach must elect a Beach Representative to represent the 

crew at the monthly Beach Rep Meetings 

 

Candidates: Please do your best to find alternates who can 

represent the crew in your absence. 

 

You must print out the petition! 

They will not be delivered to beaches! 

 

Completed petitions must be submitted by the July 13, 2011 

Beach Rep Meeting. 

 

IMPORTANT: 

You must be a member of NYSUT to serve as a Beach Rep. 

or an Alternate Beach Rep. and to sign the nominating 

petition on behalf of your Rep. 

 

The NYSUT membership forms are on-line at: 
http://jblc.net/pdf/NYSUT_Enrollment_Form.pdf 

 

It’s free. Just fill out the form and send it in. 

 

Contact Tony Battisti @ EBHO or a.battisti@verizon.net 

with any questions. 


